COMMUNICATION C227.
ITEM NO. 1

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 11:18 AM April 5, 2022
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Public meeting, Committee of the Whole Apr.5/2022 @7:00pm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 3:33 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Public meeting, Committee of the Whole Apr.5/2022 @7:00pm

From John& AnnaMaria Cummings
. Julia Valentina Ave
Woodbridge, Ontario

We are strongly opposed to a development of this magnitude in this area. We are very concerned about the
effect on the environment and wildlife which will be disastrous, since this is a precedent setting development for the
area. The infrastructure will definitely be affected. Certainly Highway 27 and other roads in the neighbourhood, but
don’t forget about the other parts of infrastructure. Namely water supply and sewage, the electrical grid, amenities in
the area, schools, garbage disposal, shopping and groceries.

Environmentally Protected lands must not be allowed to become super-high density sites. Development is
inevitable, but RESPONSIBLE PLANNING is essential.

Sent from Mail for Windows


ferranta
Public Mtg


